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Media Advisory 
For Immediate Press Release  

Mattie’s Call Issued for Harold Fox 
 

February 28, 2022 - (Jonesboro, GA)   

WHEN: February 27, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. 

WHERE: 200 block of Country Club Drive, Jonesboro, GA 30238 (Clayton County)   

DETAILS:   

On February 28, 2022, Clayton County Police Officers responded to the 200 
block of Country Club Drive, Jonesboro, GA 30238 reference to a missing 
person. Officers learned Harold Fox haven’t been seen at home or work since 
February 27, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. Harold Fox was last seen driving a 2012 Red Ford 
Focus with license plate number CKD913.  
 
Harold Fox is described as a fifty-two-year-old black male, with black hair, 
brown eyes, 5’06” in height, and weighs 212 lbs. Harold Fox was last seen 
wearing a burgundy hoodie, blue jeans, and black shoes. Harold Fox suffers 
from a mental illness and hasn’t taken his medication in almost a week.  
 
Anyone with any information on the whereabouts of Harold Fox is being asked 
to contact the Clayton County Police Department at (770) 477-3550. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Sergeant Julia Isaac, P.I.O. 
Clayton County Police Department  
678.610.4781 PIO Line  
7911 N McDonough St. 
Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 
Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
 


